
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Overseas labour providers 

Date:  17 July 2020 

Ref: 76043 

Asked by:  

Stuart C McDonald  

(Cumbernauld, Kilsyth and 

Kirkintilloch East) 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, which overseas labour 

providers have been licensed for labour provision to the Seasonal Workers' Pilot by 

the Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority since 1 September 2018. 

Response:  

Two labour providers were selected to run the Seasonal Workers’ Pilot: Pro Force 

and Concordia. 

Concordia deal with a small number of agencies as part of the seasonal pilot 

scheme and Pro Force do not use other licensed labour provider businesses as 

they manage the recruitment directly. 

 


